
invites you to

Dimensions of Success 

Workshop 

-- an opportunity for all staff members within Student 

Affairs to grow professionally.

WWe want to invite you to our brief and yet “intensive” 

round table discussions on 

Friday, December 2nd

9:00 am to noon, Denman Room.

This year we have planned some very cool topics, such 

as “Protecting Your Identity”, “Facebook, Twitter, 

YouTube, oh my…”,

“Generational Differences” and more.“Generational Differences” and more.

You will be able to select 4 different topics and share 

your experiences in these areas. 

Student Affairs Staff Development Team


